
 
 
June 2024 
 

Dear Fourth Grade Parents, 
 

In order to help facilitate the excellent education your child receives at Fletcher Hills Elementary, the 
fourth-grade team is asking for help from you, our ever-supportive parents. The following is a list of 
supplies that your 4th grader will need next year. If you can donate any of the following, it would be 
greatly appreciated. 
 

Supplies Needed: 
(NO Binder needed) 
❑ A SMALL pencil box (or preferably a pencil pouch) 
❑ 2 sturdy pocket-type folders (any design), one for homework, one for class 
❑ 2 composition books (no spiral notebooks please) NO NAMES 
❑ 1 pair of classroom scissors 
❑ Box of Crayons and Color Pencils 
❑ 2-4 Large Glue Sticks 
❑ 2-3 Yellow Highlighters 
❑ Personal (enclosed) pencil sharpener 
❑ Erasers, block & pencil top 
❑ Black or colored fine-tipped felt pens (Flair or Papermate make good ones) 
❑ 2 large box of facial tissues 
❑ 2 containers of baby wipes and/or disinfectant wipes 
❑ 1 ream of white copy paper and 1 ream of any color copy paper 
❑ 1 box of Zip lock baggies (all sizes needed) 
❑ Sharpies (any color) 
❑ Wide-ruled lined paper 
❑ 2-4 boxes of sharpened #2 pencils (Ticonderoga brand) 

 

 Please DO NOT send in LARGE pencil boxes. (We don’t have room for these & they often become 
 messy toys.) 
 
If you are unable to donate the above supplies, please let your child’s teacher know when school 
begins and we will provide them. In addition, if you are able to donate more (especially tissues, copy 
paper, highlighters, pencils), it would be truly appreciated. 
 

As always, the staff at Fletcher Hills thanks you for your help and support. Please do not hesitate to 
contact any of us at the school if you have any questions, 619-668-5820. We will see you when 
school starts on August 8, 2024. 
 

Most sincerely, 
Fourth Grade Teachers 


